
Centennial Middle School Community Council meeting 
February 24, 2020, 1:50pm 

 
 

DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP: 
 
 
 

SCHOOL SAFETY: 
1. Continue discussion about possible crosswalk on Canyon Road 

a. How can the Community Council and Provo City entities work together to get a 
safe crossing at this location? Rebecca Weaver (parent); Sargent Orgill 
(Police); Mr. Penrod (Provo City engineer) 

b. The School board meets in the early spring to discuss these proposals, so we’ll 
need to act quickly (see attachment from Transportation Master Plan, below) 

 
 

TRUST LANDS FUNDS: 
2. Any new teacher grant requests to review? 
 
 
3. Review of current school improvement plan so we can understand the framework to 
build within for next year’s plan. 
 
 
4. Review of parent feedback from survey 
a. What things do they like? 
b. What concerns or suggestions for improvement do they have? 
c. How can these be addressed by next year’s school improvement plan? 
 


